
Subject: RE: FW: CD-1 PICO-UNION BOUNDARY ADJUSTMENT
From: Joel Miller <jmiller@psomas.com>
Date: 10/20/17, 10:24 AM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>

Gerald,

Holly works with HRG, and they were the City’s consultant when the HPOZ was created. 
She, too, believes that the site should not be part of the HPOZ.  If you would like for me
to see if she can attend, I will.

Regards,

Joel

Joel B. Miller, AICP, LEED AP
P S O M A S | Balancing the Natural and Built Environment
Vice President/Principal
Land Use Entitlements
555 So. Flower Street, Suite 4300
Los Angeles, CA 90071
Direct dial: 213.223.1440
www.psomas.com
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